
Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship 
The Lord has put angels in charge of you, to guard you in all your ways. Ps. 91:11 

  

 
Today we celebrate the Memorial of the Holy Guardian Angels.  

Don’t forget to thank your Guardian Angel! 
 

Save these dates! 
 

The Student Leadership Council is hosting an American Red Cross Blood Drive Friday, October 20, 1pm to 6:45pm. 
Schedule an appointment by going to redcrossblood.org (sponsor code: stakalamazoo). 
 
Chris McKenna and Protect Young Eyes is returning to our school. The team will be speaking to all students during the 
day, Thursday, November 2. Protect Young Eyes is offering 2 sessions to parents on November 2: 3-5pm and 6-8pm. 
Mark your calendars. 
 
And mark your calendars for our annual Legacy Celebration. Join us for a fun evening of fellowship Friday, November 
10, in the Crowley Center.  

 
Music lessons offered 

Does your student LOVE to sing? Do you have a beginning flute student in band? Weekly lunchtime beginning and 
intermediate voice and flute lessons are available from Mrs. JoAnn Carter Dunning: flutist for 35 years, St. A parent, St. 
Monica cantor, and member of Nat'l. Assoc. of Teachers of Singing. Students in grade K through 8 will learn fun, 
healthy, and individually tailored ways to develop their skills and gain confidence! After school lessons may also be 
available. Please contact JoAnn at JoAnnSingsClassical@yahoo.com 
 

Author visit during Book Fair 
 
We are thrilled that our school has been selected by Bookbug to host an exclusive visit from bestselling author Jeffrey 
Brown on Monday, October 16th as part of our fall bookfair. He is coming to our school to release his new book: Lucy 
& Andy Neanderthal: The Stone Cold Age. Mr. Brown will be giving a lively and interactive presentation about this 
book and will be personalizing copies of any of his book(s) for students. Look for book order info coming home from 
school with your student! 

 

In order to continue to have successful bookfairs, we need to have parent volunteers to help staff the fair.  Please 
consider signing up for a 2 hour block to help our students continue their love of reading. 

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/70A094BA8A82DAA8-fall1  

mailto:JoAnnSingsClassical@yahoo.com
https://www.facebook.com/Bookbug-45645326887/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A094BA8A82DAA8-fall1


Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship 
REWARDS 

 
Rewards are the “free” money that can be earned by turning in certificates or codes from items that families already 
buy.  Also, certain shopping venues offer rewards to your school just for signing up and purchasing from them.  Please 
take a look at the programs we currently participate in to see if you can help raise funds with  
 
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCTION 
This is our most popular rewards program, often exceeding several thousand dollars each year.  Please check to see if 
the items you already buy have Box Tops For Education symbols on them.  They are worth $.10 per label!!  Clip the 
Box Tops labels and send them in with your child’s name/homeroom teacher.  
 
AMAZON SMILE 
Amazon offers a rewards program but you’ll need to sign up.  Go to www.smile.amazon.com and sign-in with your 
usual Amazon user ID and password.  You’ll be prompted to choose which charity or non-profit organization you want 
to support.  By selecting St. Augustine Cathedral School in Kalamazoo, you will be donating .05% of your 
purchases to our school. 
 
AUNT MILLIE’S  
We are collecting Aunt Millie’s bread labels for cash!  For each label turned into the school we can collect $.05.  These 
labels are found on participating Aunt Millies bread and bun items.  
 
TYSON PROJECT A+ 
Tyson Chicken products offer $.25 for each label collected.  The participating labels are on Tyson frozen chicken 
products.    
 
SPARTON/NASH DIRECT YOUR DOLLARS 
This program requests families to submit cash register receipts from participating stores (locally, D&W). After $150,000 
in register receipts is collected, Spartan/Nash will pay out $1,000 to our non-profit organization.  There is a bin in the 
2nd grade hallway labeled “Direct Your Dollars” for collection.   
 

 
Throughout the year we will try to offer contests or incentives to students/families to collect these reward labels.  
Please watch the Monday Mailing and e-alerts for such notifications. 

 

 
 

St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young 
people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship. 

http://www.smile.amazon.com/

